
 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 13-59 

Nov. 13, 2013 

Kimberly Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 

Plum Organics Recalls Baby Food Pouch Products for Possible Spoilage 

(JUNEAU, Alaska) – Plum Organics has issued a recall for pouch products in 
its Baby Stage 2, Tots Mish Mash and Kids lines because of a packaging defect 

that may cause spoilage in some pouches.  

The recalled product bears a “Best By” date between 08/05/14 and 12/08/14 
and has the letters “AT” following the date or in the LOT code.  

A complete list of affected products can be found at 
www.plumorganics.com/Nov13Recall.pdf. 

Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses or reactions have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 

Consumers should not feed affected products to children and may contact the 
company with questions at 866-495-3774 or by emailing 

info@plumorganics.com.  

For more information on this recall, visit: 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm374393.htm. 

 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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